CLAWSON PERFORMING ARTS BOOSTERS
Minutes of June 9, 2009

Attending:  Lisa Fowler, Kathy M. Smith, Don Smith, Chris Schlenker, Julie Martz, Lesley Van Sickle, Betsy O’Brien, Steve Christenson, Debbie Christenson, Butch O’Brien, Tavia, DiSalvio, Dorothy Duensing
Secretary Report:  Approved as submitted.

Treasury Report:  Dispersed Scholarships. Approved as submitted. 

Update on Open Discussion:  Regarding the Marching Band staying until the end of 4th quarter at home Football Games, a decision has been as explained by Leslie Van Sickle for a 4 year plan.  Incoming freshman will change to full game.  1st year-voluntary, 2nd year homecoming full and 1 other game, 3rd year same as 2nd adding 1 more game, 4th year all games.

Directors Report:

Kevin Phillips – not present.  Band camp to start week of August 17, 2009.

Dorothy Duensing – High School Choir singing at Graduation.

Tavia DiSalvio – 8th grade played strings, HS to go to MSU for clinic-Tour-details in the works for next year.  String quartet came in and played 1 hour at the High School and Middle School from Ann Arbor.
Kerry Eppinger – not present.

Old Business:

Band uniforms needed

New Business:

Steve Christenson has been nominated as new Treasurer for the CPAB.  Thank you Steve.  Debbie Christenson is the Band Camp Picnic Coordinator. Thank you Debbie.
Fundraisers:

Jake & Sams Coffee

Good of the Organization:

Thanks to everyone for their support in the CPAB!

Adjournment:  7:40 pm

Thanks for coming!

Respectfully submitted

By Julie Martz
